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Ka td Tangata o Ngati Tama ki Te Tau lhu
Uphold the wairua, tikanga and mana of the Iwi for future generations

Panui: Invitation to attend Ngati Tama ki Te Waipounamu Celebrations and Wananga 2-4
January 2015

Nga mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa

The Ngati Tama ki Te Tau lhu Cultural Trustees wish to extend a warm invitation to all our Iwi whanau to join us
to celebrate and mark the successful completion of our Treaty settiement with the Crown, and to wananga
together as proud Ngati Tama ki Te Waipounamu. The Wananga will be held from 4pm Friday 2 January until
3pm Sunday 4 January 2015 at Onetahua Marae in Mohua (Golden Bay). Powhiri will be at 4.30pm.

This is an great opportunity to learn more about our Iwi, our whenua, our whakapapa, our mahinga kai areas and
to come together to share our whanau stories. Hoki mai, hoki mai ra to our ancestral lands, to walk in the
footsteps of our tupuna, to visit our wahi tapu, to swim in our moana, to gather mahinga kai from our Mohua
pataka.

For Iwi whanau wishing to stay longer in Mohua, Marae accommodation will be available until the Friday

9 January 2015. Please note any whanau staying from the 5-9 January 2015 will need to book through the Ngati

Tama office and pay a koha to the marae for use of their facilities, provide your own kai and clean facilities prior to
departure.

Proposed programme

Friday 2 January Come together, meeting and gathering at Onetahua Marae. Powhiri (5pm)

For those whanau who have been welcomed to Onetahua marae before,
we ask that you come and help with preparation of kai from 12 noon onwards

Saturday 3 January We have a range of activities planned including gathering Mahinga kai, visit to Te

Waikoropupt Springs, trips to sites of significant to our tupuna, bush walks etc.

We have multiple vehicles booked that will provide the flexibility for different
activities.

On Saturday evening we have booked the Pohara hall for a whanau get together .

Sunday 4 January Time to Hui, kdrero and learn the stories of Onetahua, pack up, clean up,
poroporoaki farewells.

Monday- Friday Onetahua Marae will be available for Iwi whanau to self cater and enjoy Mohua.

5-9 January (Self catering means paying a koha to Onetahua for use of their facilities,
providing your own kai, and cleaning facilities prior to departure)

Please contact Jo Westrupp at the Trust office before 1 December 2014 to secure your accommodation on
(03) 548 1740 during office hours, email tari@ngati.tama.iwi.nz or text Jo on 021 548 471.
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